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Happy almost May, everyone!

The Llewellyn counseling team is working on teaching identity lessons, and the first lesson included a 
really awesome book about diversity. We wanted to make sure everyone has an opportunity to hear the 
story, so if you would like to hear Ms. Allie read you a story about diversity and how our differences 
make the world a more awesome place, you can check it out here: "Be Different, Be Kind" - a read aloud (it
is a little less than 9 minutes long). We will also be posting the video with an accompanying activity to our 
Seesaw - check it out!
 
A quick reminder that lunch bunch and Mindful Monday times have changed (see below, they all start at 
11:15 am) - come join us!
Lunch bunches are now from 11:15 - 11:30 am
Ms. Allie teaches Kindergarten – 2nd Grade - Meeting Code: MsAllieCounseling  / Wednesdays:  1st 
grade / Thursdays:  2nd grade  /   Fridays: Kindergarten
Ms. Brittany teaches 3rd – 5th Grade - Meeting Code: MsBrittanyC  /  Tuesdays:  5th grade / 
Wednesdays:  4th grade / Thursdays:  3rd grade / Fridays:  All Grades

Mindful Monday, open to all students K-5:  Code:: LlewellynCounseling
 
We hope that you have a wonderful weekend,
Ms. Brittany and Ms. Allie
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